
December 2018 Board Meeting 

Special Education/Preschool Report 

 

1. December 1, 2018 Child Count 

Children in Grades K-10, 31 total (Total 2017 - 37) 

2 Students attend Newport Primary 

1 Student attend Silver Grove High School 

1 Student attends the Learning Academy at NKCES 

1 Student in on homebound due to upcoming surgeries (grade 10) 

 

2.  Preschool 2018 Child Count 

Total Students – 25 (Total 2017 – 24) 

Universal 4 – 12 

Students with IEPs – 10 

At-Risk Students – 1 

RtI Students – 2 

 

3.  Born Learning Academy #2 

*Same 6 families returned and 1 new family for a total of 7 families 

*4 student volunteers to help in child care 

*Fed 22 people and every child selected a board book to take home 

 

4. The Little Cub Class continues to meet every month on the 2nd Friday from 9:00am – 10:00am.   

In November we hosted 5 families and all children selected a board book to take home. 

 

5.  We received another high school student with special needs, 11th grader.  He will begin 

attending Silver Grove High School on December 18th.  We will release ADA and SEEK funding 

and pay $10 per day for transportation to and from Southgate School. 

 

6. As per the Preschool Partnership Grant, we have hired the additional para educator for 

preschool.  The position is fully funded by the grant.  She is a Southgate graduate, graduated as 

Valedictorian from Newport High School, earned a biology degree from Berea College taught 

scuba diving in Honduras and has moved back home.  We are very fortunate to have her join the 

Preschool team! 

 


